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Inspiring lecture, 'Ageless Beauty: Expert Tips
from a Pharmacist on Women's Health and
Wellness Dubai Pharmacy College for Girls' Professor Dr.

Bazigha K. Abdul Rasool, Head of the Department of
Pharmaceutical Sciences, along with the two third-year
students Naiba and Haneen. 
Her inspiring lecture, 'Ageless Beauty: Expert Tips
from a Pharmacist on Women's Health and Wellness,'
resonated with esteemed members as she delved into
the intricacies of holistic well-being. Dr. Bazigha
shared helpful tips and knowledge encompassing
skincare essentials, dietary habits, and lifestyle
choices tailored to enhance vitality and radiance at
every stage of women's lives. 

She took the stage at the Dubai Ladies Club to
elaborate on the integral role of pharmacists in
empowering women to make informed decisions
about their health and well-being, promoting positive
health outcomes throughout their lives.
Attendees were empowered with actionable insights,
reaffirming the importance of proactive health
management for timeless beauty and wellness.

This activity is part of the college's social
engagement program, aimed at serving various

segments of society.



GCC Regulatory Affairs
Pharma Summit 

Professor Bazigha and Dr. Rana of Dubai Pharmacy
College of Girls attended the GCC Regulatory Affairs
Pharma Summit on April 27, 2024, focused on
“Quality control of pharmaceutical products”. 

Their presence highlighted the college's
commitment to staying abreast of advancements in
regulatory affairs within the pharmaceutical industry
in the GCC countries. By participating in this summit,
they gained valuable insights into current quality
control practices and contributed to the exchange of
knowledge and expertise in this critical area. Their
attendance underscores Dubai Pharmacy College's
dedication to fostering professional development
and excellence in pharmaceutical education and
practice.

They met with Dr. Mona Al Moussli and
Dr. Najiba Al Shezawy, the Co-Founders &
Managing Directors at Professionals
Regulatory Affairs (PRA) Consultancy to
discuss further possibilities for
collaboration between the college and the
agency. Currently, the Dubai Pharmacy
College for Girls offers a certified course
in “Regulator Affairs” in collaboration
with PRA Consultancy. This course
equips participants with comprehensive
knowledge and practical skills essential
for navigating the complex regulatory
landscape of the pharmaceutical industry
and finding a good job in this field.



DPCG SECOND
SUCCESSFUL OPEN DAY 
The Open Day hosted by Dubai Pharmacy
College on Saturday 27th April 2024 was
a resounding success, drawing
enthusiastic attendance from parents
and prospective students. With the
primary goal of showcasing the college's
exceptional academic programs and
state-of-the-art facilities, the event
provided attendees with a comprehensive
overview of the opportunities available
for pursuing a career in pharmacy.

Prospective students were captivated by the
academic programs offered, from Bachelor of
Pharmacy (BPharm) to master’s in clinical
pharmacy (MPharm), each tailored to prepare
students for dynamic and rewarding careers. 

Parents had the opportunity to engage with faculty
members and admission team, gaining valuable
insights into the college's commitment to
academic excellence and student support
services. Through informative presentations,
student panel discussion and guided tours, they
were able to envision the potential educational
journey for their children and explore the various
resources available to ensure their success.



The ultimate goal of the Open Day was
to inspire and empower individuals to
pursue their passion for pharmacy and
to provide them with the necessary
information and guidance to make
informed decisions about their
academic and professional futures.
With admissions for both BPharm and
MPharm programs open for the
academic year (2024-2025), the event
served as a catalyst for prospective
students to take the first step towards
realizing their dreams and aspirations
in the field of pharmacy.
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Dubai Pharmacy College
for Girls Joins SKMCA
World Immunization
Week 2024

In a significant contribution to the
Sheikh Khalifa Medical City Ajman's
World Immunization Week 2024,
Dubai Pharmacy College for Girls
students gained knowledge on "Life
Course Immunization" and
"Understanding Vaccine Hesitancy
in the Arab World” during their
attendance on 25 April 2024.

With WHO's "Humanly Possible: Immunization for All"
initiative at the forefront, experts addressed challenges
surrounding immunization in Arab communities.

This engagement provided students with invaluable
insights into the challenges and nuances surrounding
vaccine acceptance, empowering them with knowledge
essential for addressing public health concerns effectively.
By focusing on WHO's global initiative, Dubai Pharmacy
College for Girls demonstrated its commitment to fostering
a generation of healthcare professionals equipped to
advocate for universal immunization coverage and combat
vaccine hesitancy within the Arab world.



INFERTILITY DAY ACTIVITY

On April 27th, an Infertility Day activity
was held at LVL Downtown in
collaboration with the Nabtahealth
Clinic, featuring poster presentations
and a Q&A session . 

The purpose was to raise awareness about the
impact of medications on infertility and infertility
treatment. 

Students educated attendees about the medication
impact on fertility health.



OLD PEOPLE HOUSE VISIT 

On April 5th, nine students visited the
Al-Sharjah Social Center for an Old
People House visit, engaging in
knowledge-based games that included
topics such as medication dosage
forms, primary simple storage
conditions, the importance of not
using any medication without adult
supervision, and chatting with the
elderly residents.

Provide support and companionship to elderly residents and
orphaned children.
Provide basic medication knowledge for the children.

Students engaged with elderly residents and orphaned
children, raising meaningful interactions and emotional
support.
Educated children about proper medication usage and
demonstrated empathy through interactive activities.
Distributed presents to children, bringing joy and comfort to
their lives.
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